TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244 tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164

Facebook Page - Click here

SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

MINI NEWSLETTER

- 1. Athletic Sports Draft Timetable This was put on Tiqbiz last Thursday evening and distributed to all children on Friday. As always, we are anticipating a lot of support for this sports day which will be held on Monday 31st March. If any alterations are made could you contact David ASAP please.
- 2. National Red Balloon Day A huge thankyou to all of the children who participated in this day last Friday in appreciation of the CFA. We were able to raise about \$70 a great effort.
- <u>3. Uniform Order</u> If families wish to purchase a bomber jacket or any other uniforms before the weather gets cold, could they please fill out a uniform order (available at the Office also) and return with payment by Friday, 14th March.
- 4. Kitchen Program continues this Tuesday after school from 3.30pm until 5.30pm. Contact Bev Montgomery (0400914464) if interested. This is a fun opportunity for our children to be involved in cooking activities.
- <u>5. OSH Care</u> continues on Wed, Thurs, Frid this week. Contact the school to enrol children enrolment forms must be returned. Staff on duty for the week are David (Wed), Sandra (Thurs) & Claire (Friday).
- 6. Art Program is on this Friday.
- <u>7. Aquamoves Cluster Day</u> permission forms will go home for this day this week. This day is scheduled for Friday 14th March. More details will be available next week regarding application of sun cream this will be applied 3 times during the day and all students will be ticked off.
- <u>8. School Crossing</u> Contact has been made with the Shire and we are hopeful that some action will be taken in regard to the speeding cars and trucks that go down Victoria Street in the morning before school commences at the end of the day.
- <u>9. Religious Education</u> Department form needs to be returned. There may be a delay in the start of this program.
- 10. Grade 5/6 Camp Thanks to all of the families who returned an expression of interest form last Friday, considering the short notice. 12 of the 14 Grade 5/6 students have returned this form.
- 11. Foundation Photos Shepparton News will take these this Thursday at 12.10pm.
- 12. Foundation Students First full week is this week.
- 13. Volunteers Needed for Book Covering at school contact Karen if you can assist
- 14. School Council AGM / Finance This is scheduled for next Wednesday 12th March. Finance will begin at 6.45pm, followed by the AGM at 7.30pm.
- 15. Active After School There will be obviously no Soccer next week because of Labour Day.

Thanks everyone, David Brodie Teaching Principal

I will be away on Friday unfortunately – at a Shepparton Network Meeting The normal newsletter will go home next Tuesday after the Labour Day Public Holiday. Make sure you are on Tiqbiz – many of these items are available here!! Two way is now available – so you can provide feedback if needed